Oroville Civil Service
Monday, March 2, 2020 ~ Special Meeting

Meeting called to order at 4:40 pm by Chairman Richard Werner.

Present:  Commissioners Richard Werner and Mike Sibley.
Absent:  Commissioner Joe King.
Others present:  JoAnn Denney, Emily Finsen, Mayor Jon Neal, Officer Chris Patterson, and Officer Jason Warford.

     The purpose of this Special Meeting is to set the date for a Patrolman Exam.

No scheduled appearances.

Finsen introduced Jason Warford, new City of Oroville Police Officer, an emergency hire by Mayor Neal. Warford started with the City 3/2/2020 and will need to successfully complete the next civil service exam; Oral Board Only.

Mayor Neal stated that a meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 3, 2020 with the Police Committee to discuss and review possible changes needed to the wages, etc. for the Police Department.

Civil Service to set the patrolman exam date during their next meeting to allow the Mayor and Council time to review possible changes needed to the wages, etc. for the Police Department.

Next Civil Service meeting to be held Monday, March 23, 2020.

As there being no further business, motion by Mike to adjourn the meeting at 5:00 pm, second by Richard; motion carried.
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